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Robinson, Kelly

From: Jerry Landrum <jl.landrum42@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:40 PM
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Please to not increase pollution limits for Turk Power plant.

Categories: Orange Category

Please to not increase pollution limits for Turk Power plant. 
 
Jerry Landrum 
259 CR301 
Eureka Springs AR 72632 


